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4. Health Care in Danger: Continuing to protect the delivery of health-care together

Update
In 2016, the United Kingdom co-sponsored United Nations Security Council resolution 2286, which was aimed at protecting medical personnel and facilities in conflict. In 2017, the UK co-hosted an UN General Assembly side event on the protection of medical personnel, inviting NGOs, medical experts and civil society. UK aid includes supporting the new WHO Surveillance System for Attacks on Health Care (SSA) tool and the UN inter-agency Access Coordination Unit (ACU) in Palestine to monitor access and ensure the free movement of patients and ambulances. 
In further support of UNSCR 2286, the Department for International Development is committed to funding further research in attacks on healthcare in order to better assess impact, improve accountability and advocate for change.  As an example, research funding (UK£2.5m over 5 years from January 2019) has been awarded to a University of Manchester led consortium, which includes WHO, ICRC and MSF as contributing practitioners.


